Adventure in Understanding
A program of the Rotary Club of Peterborough Kawartha


Feb. 01.20


The $360 registration fee covers all food, all paddling and safety equipment, all camping equipment except a sleeping bag and therm-a-rest.
This year’s event will be from noon Sunday, August 30th, to noon Friday, September 04th.
Our goal is to have 3 canoes again this year – with 20 students and 4 leaders.


In order to be fair to everyone:
1) Individuals applying on their own behalf should include payment ( cheque payable to Rotary Club of Peterborough Kawartha or credit card information) with their application forms.
2) Once 20 youth have registered, a “wait list” will be established to take the place of anyone who cancels.
3) Preference will be given to FIRST TIME applicants. If there is still room by June 1st, applications from returning paddlers will be considered.
4) Rotary Clubs and other organizations wishing to reserve a seat in the canoe while they select an appropriate candidate should submit Club contact information and the $360 registration payment as soon as possible. If a candidate’s full information has not been submitted by June 1st, the reservation will be forfeited, the full deposit will be returned and the seat will be made available to a candidate on the “wait list”.
5) Pre/Post event overnight accommodation in Rotarians’ homes as well as pickup from Via train (Cobourg), GO (Oshawa/Peterborough), and Airport (Toronto) are offered at no charge to paddlers if requested.
6) Financial assistance is available for those not able to afford the total cost.
For further information please contact program Chair, Don Watkins 

Don Watkins,
Chair, Adventure in Understanding program
adventureinunderstanding@gmail.com
(705) 743-7693

